
Additional Shoal Buoys will soon be placed in the Harbor due to  

the growth of the sandy shoal on the west breakwater.    
 

The Shoal now extends farther to the east (toward the Harbor  
Entrance) from the position that we have become accustomed  
to seeing it in.  Please use caution when transiting the outer  

channel in the proximity of the Shoal, and give it a  
wide berth due to its expansion.   

 

Boater Advisory 

Shoal Buoys Coming  

On The Horizon:  
                                           4th of July          July 4, 2013 

      Elephant Parade     August 23 - September, 2013         

       Tall Ships Festival     September 6 - 8, 2013 
      Coastal Clean Up     September 21, 2013  

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor at  
(949) 923-2236. 
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